
 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No 170/2011 

Dated 8 Aug 2011 

 

To all Members of the Malaysian Bar 

 

Postponement of Seminar on an Introduction to International Chamber 

of Commerce Arbitration (9 Aug 2011) 

 

We refer to Circular No 163/2011 dated 27 July 2011, where we informed Members of the 

“Seminar on an Introduction to International Chamber of Commerce Arbitration”, to be held 

on 9 Aug 2011 at the Bar Council Auditorium. 

We regret to inform that due to poor registration numbers, the Seminar has been postponed 

until further notice. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact Marianna Laureen Tan by telephone at 03-2050 2086, or by 

email at ml.tan@malaysianbar.org.my, should you have any queries.  
 

WSW Davidson 

Chairperson 

Arbitration Subcommittee 
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